
 

 

Cochran Heights Neighborhood Association 

P.O.  Box 600478 
Dallas,  Texas  75360-0478 

CHNA Quarterly Meeting 
December 13, 2013 
The Candle Room 

 

The quarterly meeting of Cochran Heights Neighborhood Association was held on December 13, 2013 at the 
Candle Room, 5913 Willis Ave. President, Sheila Chhutani called the meeting to order at 7:00 pm and 
determined that a voting quorum was present.   

Sheila dispensed with the treasurers report since our treasurer, Mary Cronin was not present. Judy Sullivan 
provided an update on the sidewalk committee and asked those who wished to participate in sidewalk 
improvements subsidized by the city to sign up with her. The Triangle and Crime committee had no updates. 

 Sheila proceeded with officer elections, and asked each nominated candidate to say a few words, and anyone 
else who wished to speak on behalf of a candidate. 

Candidates nominated and seconded were: 

President: Sandy Sander and Cody Hutcheson 

Vice President: Meg Moschetto and Cathal Grant 

At Large Board Members (2): Todd Crawford, Judy Sullivan, Lori Tapply, Piya Kruger 

Ballots that were distributed as members signed in were then marked and collected. New officers voted in by 
the membership are Sandy Sander, President, Meg Moschetto, Vice President, and Judy Sullivan and Lori 
Tapply, At-Large Board members. 

Erica Huddleston then reported on the Dilbeck Neighborhood Historical Plaque. The historical designation has 
been approved thanks to Erica’s research and application. It was moved and seconded that CHNA solicit 
donations from local businesses to help fund the plaque, and that CHNA fund any remaining balance up to the 
entire amount of $1300.00. The motion passed. 

To start the holiday party portion of the meeting, Sheila drew raffle tickets for prizes that had been donated by 
local businesses.  

The meeting was adjourned at 7:45. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Cathy Birkelbach, Secretary, CHNA 

 

Sheila Chhutani, President, CHNA 

 


